
STOCKTON UNIVERSITY 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING 

OPEN PUBLIC MINUTES 

Wednesday, September 20, 2023  

Trustees Present  
(*via Zoom)  

Trustee Nelida Valentin, Chair 
Trustee Nancy Davis, Co Vice-Chair 
Trustee Jose Lozano, Co Vice-Chair 
Trustee Michelle Keates, Secretary 
Trustee Raymond Ciccone 
Trustee Collins Days, Sr.  
Trustee Mady Deininger 
Trustee Stan Ellis 



Reconvene of Open 
Public Meeting  
 

Trustee Valentin reconvened the Open Public Meeting at 3:31 p.m. 

Chair’s Remarks  Trustee Valentin welcomed everyone to the meeting and shared her 
excitement about serving as the new Chair of the Board. Trustee 
Valentin shared a short anecdote reflecting on her various university 
tours alongside her son. She remarked that all universities have a 
special significance because of their engaged community members. 
Stockton has the same special community members who are 
committed to serving the Stockton community.  
 



President Joe brought attention to Osprey’s Give, the upcoming 
annual day of giving, and this year’s theme which is gratitude. He 
encouraged members of the community to participate, as he, along 
with others, will be providing matching gifts.  
 
President Joe spoke about his opportunities to meet with state 
government leaders and discuss the work taking place at Stockton, 
and also remarking on the many Stockton graduates who continue to 
reside and work in New Jersey, resulting in many Stockton graduates 
being the future of New Jersey.  
 
President Joe shared that the strategic and business plan for the 
Atlantic City Campus will begin to be developed shortly. He 
expressed his hope to provide more details at his State of the 
University Address on Thursday, October 12th at 4:30 p.m.  
 
Finally, President Joe acknowledged the students who volunteered to 
provide support for the Board meeting. These students include 
Admissions Ambassadors, Talons, and members of the Stockton 
Music Union.  

Academic Affairs & 
Planning Committee 
Report  

Chair Valentin called upon Trustee Gonsalves to provide the 
Academic Affairs and Planning Committee Report.  
 
Committee Chair Trustee Gonsalves began her report by providing a 
summary of the meeting. The discussion highlighted generative AI 
and students’ experiences and perspectives on generative AI. Dr. 
Siecienski, Professor of Religion discussed his new book, Beards, 
Azymes, and Purgatory. Mr. Alex Marino, Director of Academic 
Operations in Atlantic City provided data from the Live-Work-Learn 
Program. Students who participated in the program were invited to 
discuss their experiences and provide feedback on the program. 
Interim Provost and Dean of the School of Social and Behavioral 
Sciences, Dr. Marissa Levy, shared the updated Academic Affairs 



with a video that highlighted the variety of summer transition 
programs.  
 









They reached out to all K-12 school districts within Atlantic and Cape 
May counties, resulting in the attendance of over 100 9th and 10th-
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